
 

 

Music Elements 
Newsletter – May 2013 

 

The Beat is What Counts~ 

Congratulations! 
Last Saturday, April 27th was the annual Byam Talent Show.  This is 

the first year that I didn’t perform for the show as one of the “Old 
Windbags!”  We have been performing for the past 8 years under the 

incredible direction of Ellen DiPasquale and now turned the show 

over to Jennifer Giannino.  Jennifer did an amazing job and we 

want to give her a big “shout” of thanks! 

Some of our vocal students performed in the show.  Jackie Pottle 

sang  “The Climb” by Miley Cyrus, Natasha Thompson sang “Who 

Says” by Selena Gomez,  Sun Venkat sang and “played guitar” to 

“Our Song” by Taylor Swift, Maeve DiPasquale sang “Part of your 

World” from the Little Mermaid, my grandson, Jaycub Reed was a 

Bee in Mrs. Babson’s Bee routine, The Bee Hive Shuffle! 

Got some news that you would like to share? 

Let us know if there is something you have to share in our newsletter and 
we will do our best to post your accomplishments so that everyone can 

share in the news! 

Congratulations! 

May 18 

June 23 

July 4 

McCarthy Idol 

8:00pm 

Music Elements 8thAnual 
Music Recital at the CCA  

4th of July Parade 

Music Elements will march 
in the parade this year.  We 
would love for you to 
march with us!  Email 
information will be coming 
out soon! 
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